
 
PRESS RELEASE 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

March 12, 2020 

CONTACT: 

Jeff Nelsen, Interim General Manager 

gm@gd-pud.org 

530-333-4356 

 

The District has been informed by PG&E that due to powerline maintenance, the District office will be without 

power for the duration of operating hours on Friday March 13, 2020.  The office will be to be closed on this day 

and will re-open Monday March 16, 2020, at regular business hours. 

This power outage will not impact the production and distribution of water service. 


